
Dear Legislators:  
 

I strongly urge you to pass a bill that will insure safe voting for Connecticut's 
citizens now and in the future.  The state has a long and distinguished 

history of self-governance and democracy.  Please respect and continue this 
legacy.  

 
Thank you,  

 
Maude McGovern 

Manchester, CT 06040 
 


